
November 26 – December 17, 2018
Proceeds and monetary donations payable to:

ECHO Food Shelf
Collection Sites:

  Cindy Arndt, AF 126    Sue Darge, IFO Office, MH 240    Julie Dornack, ML 3104    Bonnie Hanson, MF 124    Vicki Hanson, WA 238  
  Robin Langemo, PS 103    Valerie Roberts, HU 101    Katie Roeder, WA 132    Deb Spreng, TN 131

We will also be collecting at the President’s Chili Feed on December 17th.
Sponsored by:

LOCAL 638
MNSCU • FARIBAULT  • MANKATO  • NORTH MANKATO

UNIONS UNITED FOOD DRIVE
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